


On 3rd January 2023, School organized a special Guidance
programme for std 10th at 10:30 am in the school hall. All the
students attended the session. Father Brian Dias, was the guest
speaker for the day. Father, spoke on various aspects of life and
made the students aware of the presence Of God in their lives, their
ethics, their responsibilities towards their parents, and also about
preparing themselves for the board exams. Father Brian, prayed
and blessed them by saying special prayers for the students for their
forthcoming SSC exam.






